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As we get closer to October, you can definitely tell that the weather and the 

seasons are changing.  The only birds that I hear lately are the geese as they are 

starting their flight south for the winter. The days are growing shorter as well, and I 

did hear a rumor of snow for this week.  As much as I hate that winter is coming, I 

love our beautiful fall.  The leaves are so beautiful this year, but with the rain they 

are going quickly as well. My hope is that we have a long fall. 

 

This past week, our local Sherriff's Department lost their drug dog Leroy as he 

passed away due to health issues.  On Sunday though, two wonderful gifts were 

given back to our community by the Crandon International Off-road Raceway and 

Jamey Flannery of Jamey Flannery Trucking. They are donating two new drug 

dogs for our area. Even in the midst of everything going on, once again, they are 

giving back to our community.  Great job to both of them! 

 

Please keep those with health issues in your prayers, and as winter does 

approach, if you can, see if you can help your neighbor get ready for this 

winter.  Sometimes a hand reached or to help is a hand that shares someone's 

burdens and can truly change someone's day. 

 

Have a great week everyone! Enjoy the blessings around you. 

  

 


